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** IMPORTANT NOTICE ** 

Please see our policy for USDA/RD loans during the Government Shutdown, effective immediately.   

Existing Unexpired Locks Please contact your Account Executive or Branch Manager (for retail transactions). 

New Locks We are not currently accepting new rate locks for USDA/RD loans until the 

Government Shutdown has ended. 

Applications We are currently still accepting new applications for USDA/RD loans. 

Closings We will not be closing loans unless a Conditional Commitment has been issued.   

 

 

If you have any questions please contact your Account Executive or your Branch Manager (for retail transactions). 

 

Thank you, 

Operations Group 

Towne Family of Companies 

 

 


